

February 2024

Pink Loerie Foundation For Attention: John O'Neil

Dear Dr Mr O'Neil.

## RE: DONATION LOERIEHOF OLD AGE HOME

Loeriehof Old Age Home would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt appreciation for all the many years of support received from the Pink Loerie Foundation. I started here as manager in 2015 and the Pink Loerie Foundation has been supporting Loeriehof Old Age Home even before that!

Our programme takes care of up to 76 elderly and disabled people at our residential facilities based in Knysna. We want to, always, fight loneliness, boredom, and helplessness, and therefore would like to provide a well-cared home away from their loved ones with a range of activities. We strive to provide the best possible service with limited funds, providing care with excellence, and a happy home for all our residents. Loeriehof would not be able to achieve its goals without the generous support from organisations such as yourselves.

As you gifted us through the years, may I, on behalf of the Residents, Board of Directors and staff wish you and your organisation all the best for the upcoming year.

Our sincerest thanks for your contribution towards the care of our residence.

Kindest Regards

Simone de Jage Manager